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MEMO:
TO ALL RID CUSTOMERS

Good News! The RID Board of Directors has approved deliveries during our annual dry-
up. From November 9" thru the 22" our District wells will be available to fill orders, with some
limitations and stipulations.

Our annual dry up is primarily for the purpose of keeping the District in good working
order for the other 50 weeks of the year. These activities monopolize staff, time and render some
facilities out of working order. Therefore, we have created the following guidelines for deliveries
during our dry up period

» I would appreciate a call prior to the dry up if you anticipate needing a dry-up delivery.

* Dry-up orders will be handled through the Watermaster (Jaime Reyes) at (623) 980-8234.

* Orders will be taken in the normal way before 3:30PM a day ahead.

* Orders and changes will be fulfilled between 6AM and 6PM.

» All orders are subject to maintenance needs and may be cancelled at any time dependent
upon maintenance needs in the area.

» The rates for this water will be charged at the regular rate of $47 per acre-foot in the
normal way plus a $100 charge per day per delivery.

 Delivery volumes will be calculated based on the measurements from the well available
to that delivery gate.

» Should a well go offline during an order, District staff will make best efforts to effectuate
repairs, but again maintenance needs elsewhere in the District will take precedence.

» Also, please note that well orders will be limited to a 72-hour prorate if multiple
customers order from the same well.

For any questions contact the office or email me directly at sharris@rooseveltirrigation.org

Thank you,
Steve Harris
WaterMaster
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